Harrowbarrow School PSA 5th December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

It's again that time of year when we all come together to watch our little darlings take part in the Christmas infant nativities and junior celebrations.

The PSA would like to take this opportunity to inform you all of what we will be offering during these performances in the coming weeks.

The children have been busy creating their Christmas crafts which you can purchase at the end of each performance. You will be limited to buying the craft your child has created which will cost £2.00.

The PSA will be holding a Christmas raffle, the 1st prize is a large hamper full of Christmas goodies (i.e. beer, meat, wine, chocolates, biscuits etc), the 2nd prize is a lovely homemade and decorated Christmas fruit cake.

You will also be able to play along to "guess the weight" of the Igloo decorated Christmas cake. If after all the performances you have guessed the correct weight or are the closest to guessing, you win this lovely prize.

We will be selling mince pies, fairy cakes, sweet cones, hot chocolate with marshmallows and reindeer food.

You will also be able to purchase tea/coffee and squash.

We hope you enjoy the performances and we look forward to seeing you all there.

Best wishes,

Michelle O'Neill

PSA Chair